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As a long time Oregon voter I OPPOSE the decision to get rid of mail in ballots! Mail 

in ballots are vital to keep our democracy as many citizens are not allowed to take off 

work to go vote in person. Until we make voting days national holidays where 

businesses are required to close or provide their employees with the time off to vote, 

MAIL IN BALLOTS WILL BE AND ARE ESSENTIAL. 


